
 
 
January 7, 2020 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Revised Annual Colstrip Report on Decommissioning and Remediation 
 Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034 (consolidated) 
   
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
On November 27, 2019, pursuant to paragraph 119 of the Multiparty Settlement and Stipulation 
Agreement in the above-referenced dockets, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) submitted its second 
annual Colstrip Report on Decommissioning and Remediation. PSE has attached a revised 
second annual Colstrip Report on Decommissioning and Remediation to correct for certain 
amounts included in the response to question iii.  
 
Additionally, this cover letter is provided to recognize that on December 10, 2019, PSE 
announced the proposed sale of its share of Colstrip Unit 4. If completed, the sale of Unit 4 
would affect PSE’s response to questions i and ii. The extent to which the answers to questions i 
and ii would differ if the sale were approved is not known at this time.  PSE will be filing an 
application to dispose of Colstrip 4 with the Commission in the near future. Much of what is 
needed to answer the two questions will be addressed in the application.  Therefore, PSE does 
not plan to update the second annual report as PSE will be able to more appropriately address the 
impacts of the sale of Colstrip Unit 4 if it is approved in the third annual report to be filed in 
November 2020.  
  
Please contact me at 425-456-2105 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
  

Regards, 

/s/ Susan Free 

Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and  
Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2105 / susan.free@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel,   

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
Attachment: Colstrip Report   
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